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At our monthly meeting on March 9th, a slide presentation on Ted Fehrenbach’s 1972 History 
of Alamo Heights was given by Sarah Reveley, who included photographs. Here’s the text. 



                                     



 



Our website ( https://ahha09.org/ ) continues to grow. The Join Page now includes dues 
payment. There is a Members Page which houses a link to our cloud. The password is 
heights09. 

                                
The April 13th meeting will have socializing from 5:30 to 6, with the meeting starting promptly 
at 6 pm. We have adjusted the hours to accommodate members who can’t be there by 5:30, 
and for members who have gotten to know one another and like to visit before the meeting. 
Once we start getting dues in, we may even provide snacks! 

Michael Carroll will begin our series on Centennial homes with a presentation identifying the 
first 12 homes built in the 1890s, and their fates.  We will be asking for volunteers to help 
research these old homes and their families for future presentations. Remember, Michael and 
Sarah can help you with how to do the research online. We hope you can interview the 
owners of the homes that are left, and get stories and photos. 

   See y’all in April! 

https://ahha09.org/


                   


